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To all Members

Dear Members and Friends

Postponement of lEsF Meeting - Tuesday 17 March zaza at the RAF club.

ln view of the ongoing concems expressed widely about the spread of Coronavirus (COVID
19) and the growing number of cancellations or postponement of planned events in London
and elsewhere, it has been decided reluctantly that the IESF lecture/dinner meeting
scheduled for Tuesday, 17ffr March at the RAF Club should be postponed.

This decision has been taken in the best interests of memberc and made only following
extensive consultation. I am advised that other, similar organisations are taking a similar
course of action.

Our Treasurer, Melvyn Grant has confirmed that members who have booked and paid for the
dinner already will be entitled to a refund.

We will continue to monitor the national situation, as it evolves and keep members informed
about the future programme of meetings and events over the spring, as information and
advice becomes available.

Kind regards
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